
 

 

NOTICE TO TRUCK OPERATORS 
Pursuant to Section 1660, 
subdivision (a) of the New York 
Vehicle and Traffic Law, any  
vehicle with a gross weight of over 
six (6) or more tons shall be 
temporarily excluded from all roads 
in the Town of Bolton. 
Such exclusions shall take effect  
upon erection of signs as  
directed by the Highway Superintendent 
 of the Town of Bolton. 
All persons violating this order  
shall be subject to punishment as  
provided in Section 1800 of the  
Vehicle and Traffic Law. 
 

By Order of Matthew Coon 
Bolton Deputy Highway Superintendent. 

4949 Lake Shore Drive, PO Box 7 

Bolton Landing, NY 12814 
Phone: (518) 644-2444 Fax: (518) 644-2476 

email: townclerk@town.bolton.ny.us 

 



 


